
Subject: New safety feature
Posted by Florian Uhlig on Thu, 30 Apr 2009 12:13:45 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi

Since more and more people run into the problem that they compile CbmRoot on one platform
and then accidentally run the macros on another platform i put a new safety feature to
CbmRoot
which should avoid this type of problems. 

When runing cmake information about the OS is put to the config script. During execution of
the config script it is automatically checked if the run system is the same as the compile
system. In cases were the systems are different the execution of the script is stoped and you
will see an error message.

If you find some problems with the new behaviour of the configure script please let me know. 

Ciao

Florian
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